
For more information contact: 

Capt. Donnie Lang, Office: (540) 504-6542 

Email: dlang@fcva.us 
 

 

 

 

Anyone with information is requested to call the Frederick County Sheriff’s Office at 

540-662-6162, or Crime Solvers at 540-665-TIPS 

 

 
 

 

On 08/24/2016 at 0920 hours, the Frederick County Sheriff’s Office received a 911 call 

from the United Bank located at 199 Front Royal Pike Winchester, Va. reporting a bank 

robbery. The suspect entered the bank asking about opening an account.  He exited the 

bank and walked to a white van occupied with other individuals.  A bank employee was 

watching the individual and noticed he put on a black hoodie, covered his head and 

grabbed a black bag, and was headed back into the bank.  The employee was able to lock 

the doors and the suspect was not able to make entry a second time.   

 

The suspect ran back to the white van, at which time they left in an unknown direction of 

travel.   The suspect is described as a black male, wearing a grey and white striped shirt 

under the black hoodie, denim shorts, a large knit cap, and white tennis shoes.  No one 

was injured during the incident.  
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Captain Lang is currently on vacation, if you have any questions please contact Lt. Keith  

Covert at 540-303-3575, kcovert@fcva.us 


